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Wisconsin Quality Residency 2024-2025 Kickoff on May 8

The Wisconsin Quality Residency Program 2024-2025 kicked off at the Wisconsin Hospital Association in Fitchburg on May 8,
featuring presentations from leaders Lori Haack, director of quality and patient safety, UW Health; Kati Wetzel, director of quality
and risk management, Fort Healthcare; and Jenna Jennerjohn, quality director, Door County Medical Center. Participants were
actively engaged, and the session fostered lively conversation along with interactive activities.
 

One of the interactive activities during the kickoff of the 2024-25 Quality Residency Program.

The program, tailored for new health care quality leaders with limited quality improvement experience, will run until March 2025.
Future modules will cover regulatory requirements, risk management, data reporting and quality improvement methods. Sponsored
by the Wisconsin Office of Rural Health, the program is a collaboration between WHA and the Rural Wisconsin Health Cooperative.
 
For program details and convenient registration for individual modules, click here.
 
The 2024-2025 Quality Residency program participants include:
 

Carmen Liebelt from Mile Bluff Medical Center
Janelle Hermann from Burnett Medical Center
Leah Johnson from Black River Memorial Hospital
Nikki Long from Gundersen Tri-County Hospital
Lindsey Redmann from ThedaCare Shawano

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwha.informz.net%2Fz%2FcjUucD9taT05MTkwNDc0JnA9MSZ1PTk2MjUzOTIyNyZsaT04NDE4NTU3OQ%2Findex.html&data=05%7C02%7Cjpritchett%40wha.org%7C242db064ff2f4478acce08dc54267139%7Cbb6546f8a55e4ca698ec1d217b4cc9b0%7C0%7C0%7C638477772112450030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=K0B7289anH8Go2CwVoUXAHSRO82qCbylaTHNPXmoqtM%3D&reserved=0
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Logan Reding from MercyHealth
Stephanie Walton from MercyHealth
Patty Willeman from St. Croix Health
Miranda Behnke from HSHS St. Clare Hospital
Stephanie Koenig from Crossing Rivers Health
Jenna Hebel from Crossing Rivers Health
Tracy Katzer from Ascension Wisconsin
Megan Fox from Door County Medical Center
Elizabeth Bos from ThedaCare Neenah
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